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Helen Wallace

From: <Catherine.Humphries@co-op.co.uk>
To: <helen.wallace@genewatch.org>

Cc: <Graham.Melmoth@co-op.co.uk>
Sent: 26 April 2002 14:19

Subject:  Genetic Testing in the High Street

Dear Dr Wallace

Thank you for your letter of 5th April addressed to the Co-operative Group
Chief Executive, Sir Graham Melmoth.

I can confirm that the Co-operative Group has no plans to sell genetic
testing in their stores.

Many thanks for providing us with the additional, background information.

Catherine Humphries
Co-operative Group (CWS) Limited

This document should only be read by those persons to whom it is addressed and is not intended to
be relied upon by any person without subsequent written confirmation of its contents. Accordingly,
Co-operative Group (CWS) Limited disclaim all responsibility and accept no liability (including in
negligence) for the consequences for any person acting, or refraining from acting, on such
information prior to the receipt by those persons of subsequent written confirmation.

If you have received this E-mail message in error, please notify us immediately by telephone.
Please also destroy and delete the message from your computer.

Any form of reproduction, dissemination, copying, disclosure, modification, distribution and/or
publication of this E-mail message is strictly prohibited
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